

July 12, 2022

Killeen-Fort Hood Regional Airport ATTN: Mr. Michael Wilson 8101 S. Clear Creed Road, Box C

Killeen, Texas 76549

Re: Killeen-Fort Hood Regional Airport

Wayfinding Signage, Bid # 22-25 Recommendation to Reject and Rebid

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Only one bid was received for the "Wayfinding Signage" Project. Since this project funding is not time constrained and the single bid came in higher than the engineer's estimate, we recommend re-bidding the project to allow for more competition and better pricing.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

GARVER, LLC

Derek Mayo, P.E., PMP Project Manager